Dear Parent/Carer,

We are really looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our Macmillan coffee morning on Friday 30^{th} September between 8.45-10.30 am in our school hall.

We hope to raise as much money as possible to support this worthy cause, we look forward to sharing the amounts with you after the event.

We would really like all our TMA pupils to get involved by bringing in their own cake for break time snack. We would ask they bring a small monetary donation to contribute to this cause.

Due to allergens we would ask the children to bring in an individual cake for themselves only and this would not be able to be shared with others.

Kind regards

The TMA Team